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2017 PROJECT IMPACT

Over half of the world’s primary school’s do not have access to clean 
water or sanitary restrooms. In 2017, your generosity has helped put 
water systems in place which changed the lives of hundreds of children as 
they started their school year.

“When you help to drill a new well for a school, it becomes an investment 
in children and their futures. Our Country Director, Jay Hocking, was 
able to visit the work at the Borosse school last year and document the 
impact that this has had on the beginning of their school new year. Their 
teacher, a woman named Clementine, shared about how hard it was to 
get water during the school days before their new well. 

Really, I don’t know how to express the joy of my heart. Thank you, 
thank you, thank you, may God bless your workers, and all your 
leaders, for the water you’ve brought here. They say, “Water is 
Life.”… I call blessings upon you!    
We can build on this progress, and 2018 could be the most impactful year 
ever: We aim to drill 80 new water wells. But this isn’t just about 80 wells. 
Together, we can bring water to every school in one region of the country 
by 2020, and to the whole country by 2030.  Less sickness, more learning. 


